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January 14, 2019 
 
Dear Kiran Kumar Reddy Kolagotla, 
 
Thank you for submitting your application form for Computer System and Network Specialist Post-
Secondary Study Program at Evergreen College. After thoroughly reviewing your credentials and verifying 
them, as needed, our assessment committee is pleased to announce that you have been approved for the 
Computer System and Network Specialist Diploma Program commencing in the Spring  term 2019. 
 
Congratulations! 
 
Evergreen College takes pride in its graduates. Our College is accredited by the Ontario Ministry of 
Training, College and Universities, and is recognized by businesses in Canada and around the world for the 
high quality of its graduates.  Evergreen College looks forward to adding your name to its list of high-
achieving alumni. We know your studies with us will enable you to take a giant leap forward in your career 
while giving you a personal sense of achievement and satisfaction.  
 
Before you start your program, you will be required to attend the Academic Preparation Course. The 
duration of the course is 4 weeks and the cost is CAD$2500.00. Once you start your Diploma Program, the 
CAD $2500.00 will be credited towards your Diploma Program.  
 
Please note that the tuition fees for your program of choice for the year 2019 is CAD $9,500.00, which will 
cover the tuition fees for the Academic Year. In addition there is a cost of $3,000.00 for International 
Student Fee. 
 
All that remains from your behalf is to submit the CAD $3,000 Tuition Fee deposit to enable our 
Admissions Office to issue the official Letter of Acceptance and open a student file for you. When you are 
ready to make payment please refer to the payment options on the international student application form.  
Please kindly send us a receipt scanned of your fee payments.  
 
Once again, congratulations, and we look forward to hearing from you soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ajay Sharma 
Director of International Student 

 
Note: Please read carefully! 
This is not a Formal Letter of Acceptance and cannot be used for the purpose of obtaining a Study 
Permit.  
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